
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
We had another full house Tuesday morning, despite the fear of having to don Gary Lockwood’s silks and 
giddy up on those imaginary horses around the clubroom again.  Rather than running around like Village 
Idiots we did enjoy alternative entertainment with the Melbourne Cup Quiz emceed by Sergeant Simon.  I 
must admit that I only got 6 of the 20 correct answers but that was not too bad as the winner Chris only got 
9/20, but that was enough to take home the chokies….that’s if you can call Wagon Wheels chokies.  Sgt 
Simon told us that horses pull wagons, hence the Wagon Wheels prize.   Go Figure? 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 



 

 
 

 

 
Pauline picked the winner Vow and Declare ($12).  Graham’s horse was bumped from second to 4th after a 
stewards’ protest so that meant that 2nd prize still stayed in the family when Robyn picked up $8.  Third 
place and $4 went to guest Andrea Hughes, who will also be our guest speaker next Tuesday.     
 
Andrea Hughes topic will be GSE Team Brazil   
 

 

 
We have a bit going on at the moment with a market coming up this Sunday followed by a Bunnings BBQ. 
Our club is going it at alone on the 22nd. On top of all that we are busy getting ready to move the market to 
its new venue the Campbelltown Memorial Oval in December (See attached flyer). I have to thank 
everyone for their efforts here as we are a small club doing big things so well done to you all. A special thank 
you must go to Graham and Robyn who are very busy helping with the market move and are also co-
ordinating the BBQ at Bunnings, awesome work guys I will buy you a beverage at the Hilton afterwards!! 
Well that’s enough from me, I hope you all have a great week and I will hopefully see most of you on Sunday 
 

 

 
In October Mark T joined forces with RC of Morialta, led by Peter and Emiko Mayer, for a trip to Japan and 
linking up with the Rotary Club of Usa, on the island of Kyushu.  Usa’s President presented Thommo with 
their club banner at their Club Dinner, along with his best wishes to RC of Magill Sunrise.  Thommo will be 
presenting to the club on his trip to Japan in early December. 
 

 
 



 

 
 

Presidents Notices: 
  
YAC Meeting Monday Night – Another great meeting. 2 main areas of discussion: 
•             Major discussion on their Summer School Holiday Program where they co-ordinate 8-10 events over 
the period aimed at youth, things like Books on Screen or a Beeswax Wrap Workshop 
•             Second discussion was moving forward and choosing 2 sustainability items to go onto their action 
plan. They selected: 
o             Conversations in schools 
o             Adopt a plant at YAC Shac 
  
Sunday November 10th – Market, last one for the Campbelltown Library before the move to Campbelltown 
Memorial Oval. Roster has been emailed out. Things are in full swing for the Xmas Market with flyers already 
going out at last Fridays Moonlight Market. 
  
Sunday November 24th – Club social event @ Kingston House for afternoon tea…2.30pm. Lunch prior @ 
Seacliff Beach Hotel for anyone interested. Please let Pauline know ASAP so she can advise numbers. 
  

  

 
Rostered and All Club Members welcome to Help Out, 

 

DG Tim Klar also encouraged us to attend next year’s and last District Conference for 9520 before we 
amalgamate with our Rotary brothers and sisters north of Torrens.  9520’s last District Conference will be 
held in Mildura in March.  Click to the link for more details: https://rotary9520.org/sitepage/district-9520-
conference-2020 
 

1605 – Guy Fawkes attempts to blow up the English Houses of Parliament.  
1804 – Lieutenant-Colonel William Paterson lands in Van Diemen's Land (Tasmania) in order to begin a new 
settlement in the north.  
1928 – Mount Etna, Sicily, erupts and destroys the town of Mascali, but all inhabitants are evacuated safely.  
1935 – Parker Brothers releases the board game 'Monopoly'. 
1956 – The ABC's first television broadcast commences.  
2010 – It is reported that the world's oldest ground-edge tool has been discovered in northern Australia 
(Stone-Age Axe). 
 

 
Andrea Hughes, presenting on GSE Brazil 
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6.30pm Campbelltown Hectorville S & Com Club Daly Oval, Fisher St Hectorville 

6.15pm St Peter’s Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Kent Town The Kent Town Hotel 76 Rundle Street, Kent Town 

7.15am Eastwood Royal Coach 24 Dequetteville Tce, Kent Town (1st 
and 3rd Wednesday then 2nd and 4th 
Wednesdays Bocelli Cafe Hutt St.) 
 

1.00pm Norwood    Manto Café Parade, Norwood 2nd and 4th 
Wednesdays at Manto Café1st, 3rd and 5th 
Wednesdays at Kensi Hotel 22 Regent St 

6.30pm Norwood Kensi Hotel 23 Regent St, Kensington 
6.30pm Burnside The Maylands Hotel 67 Phillis St, Maylands 
6.30pm Morialta The Rezz Hotel 20 Hamilton Tce, Newton 

No Meetings
 

 



 

 
 

 
The Object of Rotary is to encourage and foster the ideal of service as a basis of a worthy enterprise and in 

particular to encourage and foster: 
The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service. 

High ethical standards in business and professions: the recognition of the worthiness of all useful occupations: 
and the dignifying by every Rotarian of their occupation as an opportunity to serve society. 

The application of the ideal service by every Rotarian to their personal, business and community life. 
The advancement of international understanding, goodwill and peace through a world fellowship of business 

and professional people united in the ideal of service. 
 
 

The Four Way Test of the things we think, say or do: 
 

Is it the truth? 
Is it fair to all concerned? 

Will it build goodwill and better friendships? 
Will it be beneficial to all concerned? 

 
 

For good food, good fellowship and the opportunity to serve through Rotary we give thanks. 
 
 

 


